Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com

Cc: Bishop, Timothy L; Fischer, Alexis N; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO450 - former Unocal #0843, 1629 Webster St., Alameda
Attachments: RO450_Fig3 ACEHedit.pdf

Kathy,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) edited version of Figure 3 that that was provide to ACEH
(Attn. Keith Nowell) in an email on March 7, 2014. The edited figure has two relocated CPT borings, CPT-3 and CPT-5.
Both boring locations have been shifted to the west. Boring CPT-3 is repositioned to capture the potential western
boundary of the plume as indicated by the rose diagram provided with the figure. Boring CPT-5 is shifted west to help
cover the potential interior gap created with the relocation of CPT-3. ACEH looks forward to receiving the Site
Management Plan and the Groundwater Investigation Work Plan in the near future.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an

electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




